Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Judith Delardin <judydeja@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2022 10:00 AM
To: comments@utc.wa.gov

Cc: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Objection to PSE Proposed Rate Increases
[EXTERNAL]

Utility Commission:

Please add my objection to the proposed Puget Sound Energy rate increases for Electricity and Natural Gas
Services. In a phrase, the increase is far too high at 13.59% and 12.98% respectively. PSE is a for-profit
company holding hostage those unlucky enough to be housed in their service areas, resulting in relocation as
our only option to avoid outrageous costs slated to rise annually.

Please stop the madness and limit raises in costs to consumers to less than 5% annually. | understand costs
rise; | do not understand or support double digit raises with subsequent annual raises as proposed.

Thank you for consideration of my concern,
Robert and Judy Delardin

10020 99t St. SW

Lakewood, WA 98498

Sent from Qutlook



